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Title and Reference – PCC.50.2013 
 
Extension of current contract for the Repairs and Maintenance of Police 
Buildings 
 
 
Report of Estates Manager and Procurement Manager  

Summary 
 
The Current Contract for the Repairs and Maintenance of Police Buildings is 
due to expire on the 1 October 2013. An extension is required to the existing 
contract to allow sufficient time for the procurement process to be undertaken, 
contracts to be negotiated and allow preparation for the re- letting of the 

contract next year. 
 
 

Recommendations / Findings 
 
It is recommended that the current contract be extended for a period of 12 

months until 1 October 2014.  
 

 
 

Northumbria Police and Crime Commissioner 
 
I hereby approve the recommendation above. 
 

Signature  Date 05.09.13 
 

 



 

 

 


